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WASHINGTON – Today, U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of 
the Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the following 
statement on Trump Lawyer Michael Cohen's guilty plea on charges of lying to 
the Intelligence Committee and other Congressional investigators about his 
involvement in the Trump Tower Moscow project during the 2016 election: 
“This is yet another example of the President's closest allies lying about 
their contacts with Russia. With each indictment and each guilty plea, 
we learn more about the President’s connections to Russia in the midst 
of Russia’s efforts to interfere in the 2016 election. Special Counsel 
Mueller's investigation must continue — free from political interference 
by the President — until the truth is out, and Congress should pass 
legislation immediately to make sure that happens.”  
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